From: stevesmith <stevesmith@nbcfl.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 4:24:04 PM
To: Bill Aldinger

Cc: Kevin Tatreau

Subject: Rfa 18-101

Bill and Kevin..please oonsider loweing the application fee for RGA 18-101 designed for special needs for
non profits so smaller.agencies can apply. Hope this request makes sense as $3,000 is a large aplication
fee...i suggest.something around $1,000. ...steve

New Beginnings
Steve Smith President
407 5950179



